London
Hydro

March 6, 2013
VIA E-mail, and Courier

Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319

27th Floor

2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4

Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary

Dear Ms. Walli,

RE: LONDON HYDRO INC.
2013 Cost of Service Rate Application (EB-2012-0146/ EB-2012-0380)
Interrogatory Responses (Supplemental)

On February 23, 2013, the Ontario Energy Board (the Board™) issued its Decision on Confidentiality and Procedural
Order No. 3 in the above-captioned proceeding which communicales the timetable (or Intervenors, other than Board
stafTf, to provide o both the Board and London Hydro [nc. ("London Hydre™) their written supplementary
interrogatorics.

London Hydro received the written supplementary interrogatories from Board staff and Intervenors before the date
of February 22, 2013, Accordingly. London Hydro is now submitting responses o these interrogatorics.

These interrogatory responses will be filed on the RESS system. and two paper copics will be forwarded to the
Board Scerctary.

Included (in a separate sealed envelope) with the material sent to the Board Secretary is a document that is being
filed pursuant to the Board’s Practice Direction on Confidential Filings. This document is in response to Energy
Probe IR question #40, which was submitted to London Hydro under confidential filing requirements.

London Hydro trusts this is satisfactory. If you have any questions as o the response to supplementary intervenor
questions submission, please do not hesitate to contact the Undersigned.

Yours truly,

— T

Mike Chase
Director of Finance and Regulatory
London Hydro Inc.

cc: David Arnold, Chief Financial Officer, London Hydro



